
 

 
The Hot Lunch Program Experts  

 

Kid’s Kitchen is very pleased to be providing lunches at  
BROWNRIDGE PUBLIC SCHOOL every  

WEDNESDAY  
Starting January 9, 2019 

 
 
 

Ordering is EASY! 
To set yourself up for the program, simply visit us online at www.kidskitchen.ca.   
 

1. Create an Account > create a Parent Profile and add a credit card, email address and password  
is used to log into our site. 

2. Then create a Child Profile and select “BROWNRIDGE P.S” – as your child’s “SCHOOL. 
3. Next to your child's name, click on Manage Orders, then simply click on any day that you wish to 

order and select from the available menu. 
4. Each month we feature a monthly special for your child to enjoy. 
 

Note: Orders must be placed by 10am the previous business day. We look forward to serving the 
students at Brownridge Public School! 
 
Cancellations: 
Cancellations are accepted on the day of by phone ONLY by 7 a.m.  
We are unable to accept cancellations after this time.  Cancellations may be made in advance online. 
 
 
 
 
For more information visit www.kidskitchen.ca or call 905-944-0210. 
 
Spend more quality time with your kids.  Leave the lunches to us! 
 

http://www.kidskitchen.ca/
http://www.kidskitchen.ca/

